ﬁ‘lce of the Provost (Boys’ Hostels)

University of Kashmir, Srinagar
NAAC ACCREDITED -A++

NOTICE

All such students who have been admitted to undergraduate (UG) courses in
the University of Kashmir, for the academic session 2025-26 and are
desirous to avail Hostel accommodation may apply against a limited number
of vacancies from 1% of August 2025 to 10" of August 2025, on the

prescribed format available on the official website of the University of

Kashmir. The required link is webservices.uok.edu.in/hms/
Note: Hard copy must be submitted to office of the provost boys’
hostels. The link is operational through internal network i.e. university

Intranet.

Boys Hostels

No F. (Notice-Acc UG) BPRO/ KU/25
Dated: -31 July 2025

Copy to: -
1. Director, Information and Technology, University of Kashmir for publication on
University Website.
2. Special Secretary to Vice-Chancellor for kind information of the Hon’ble Vice-
Chancellor;
3. P.A. to Registrar for information of the Registrar;
4. All wardens of Boy’s hostels



